
  
  
From: TOPPING, Alexis (NHS CASTLE POINT AND ROCHFORD CCG) [mailto:alexistopping@nhs.net]  
Sent: 13 February 2018 15:02 
To: Daniel Goodman 
Subject: Response for Timber Grove - Healthcare Contribution  
  
Dear Daniel,  
  
Please find attached our response in respect of the planning application for Timber Grove 16/00899.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Alexis  
  

Alexis Topping  
Primary Care Admin Support  
Tel: 07743 430258 
  
*Working days: Monday & Tuesday* 
  
Pearl House| 12 Castle Road| Rayleigh| SS6 7QF  
Castle Point and Rochford Clinical Commissioning Group 
www.castlepointandrochfordccg.nhs.uk 
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*************************************** 
 
This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient please inform the 
sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. 
Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take 
any action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and 
may be unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff 
in England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and 
other sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services. 
 
For more information and to find out how you can switch, 
https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail

http://www.castlepointandrochfordccg.nhs.uk/
https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail

